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Your Submission: Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Submission to Councils Draft Annual 
Plan kg 
 
From a ratepayers perspective the CCC communication regarding the 
LTCCP is obscure, vague and is layered with bureaucratic opacity. Without 
clarity of the issues people don’t feel (or trust) that council represents the 
values of the constituents. I wish to express my unequivocal support of the 
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Boards response to the LTCCP as they 
bridge the gap between community and CCC. 
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